
Sri Guru Harkrishan Public School, Alwar 
============================================================== 

                                                                                                                                     Dated : 15-01-2020  
Dear Parent, 

It is to inform you that school will get over at 11:45 am 
from 17-01-2020 to 22-01-2020. Please do make the likely 
arrangement to facility your ward. This change in time is 
made because of PA – 4. Secondly school will remain off 
for classes LKG to V on 21-01-2020. Copy of the same on 
the student / parent notice board.  

 
 

    (Dr. Anup Kr. Yadav) 
       Principal 

 


